
Wind down of Catella’s banking operations to be completed
The Board of Directors of Catella AB (publ) has decided today to wind down operations in Catella Bank with the ambition to return the banking
license to the supervisory authority during the first half of 2021.

Catella has previously announced that it expects a net result from divestments and costs related to the wind down, which protects value in the form of
equity of SEK 437 million. Sales revenue has been in line with the values that were projected, while costs are higher, partly due to the fact that the wind
down took longer than expected. Approximately SEK 350 million in values related to the wind down of the bank is expected to benefit Catella when the
process is completed. Costs for wind down of approximately SEK 80 million will be reserved in Q2 2020.

The banking operations is expected to be completed during the first half of 2021 when a request of revoking the bank license will be submitted to the
supervisory authority CSSF. Catella will then exit from the consolidated situation, which has resulted in extensive regulatory framework and an
inefficient capital structure for the entire Group.

This is information that Catella AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was
submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above, at 7.00 p.m. CET on May 26, 2020.
 

For more information, please contact:
Johan Claesson
CEO and President
+46 70 547 16 36
knut.pedersen@catella.se

Niklas Bommelin
Investor Relations
+46 76 891 12 40
niklas.bommelin@catella.se

Catella is a leading specialist in property investments, fund management and banking, with operations in 15 countries. The group has assets under
management of approximately SEK 160 billion. Catella is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm in the Mid Cap segment. Read more online at catella.com.


